
Order of the Day for Summer concert on Saturday, June 28th 2025

Venue:  Theatre, Holmewood House School, Barrow Lane, Langton Green, Tunbridge Wells TN3 
0EB

Afternoon rehearsal: 4.30pm start
This will take place on site at the theatre.  Please don’t arrive too early as we only have access 
from four and need to set up first.

The school operates an informal one way system so do remember to use the Barrow Lane 
entrance and leave by the Hither Chandlers route.  Arriving the wrong way may cause a bit of a 
jam and we don’t wish to interfere with school activities that are taking place.  The theatre will be 
on your right as you approach the main school and there should be plenty of parking space.

The rehearsal may last up to two hours in all so if you can’t or don’t wish to pop home in between, 
perhaps a flask of tea and some sandwiches would be a good idea.  Conveniently, there is a 
terrace / large seating area immediately outside the theatre.

Concert: 7.30pm
We will not be filing on stage in any formal sense so please aim to be seated by 7.20pm.  For 
anyone with mobility or access issues, prior assistance with seating will be available; in addition to 
access at the front of the stage, there are other access points at the rear/side of the stage  - do use 
the rehearsal opportunity to decide which route is easiest for you.

As with all our concerts, once in position be very aware of your stage presence.  This is both a 
courtesy and a reflection of the professional standards and approach of Robyn, Craig and the 
soloist.

We shall stand for Robyn at the beginning of the concert.   Watch for Robyn’s subsequent stand/sit 
signals as the programme progresses.

We shall not be using our black folders for this concert.

Concert Dress:
Ladies -  Bright, single colour top with long or three quarter sleeves; black trousers or long skirt; 
discrete jewellery

Gents :   Bright, single colour shirt, long sleeves, open neck;  black trousers.  No jackets required.

Please arrive changed and ready to perform as we don’t have access to any formal changing room 
facilities.  If you would like to take water on to the stage please bring it in a small (non-metallic) 
bottle.

At the end of the Concert
 After the performance, please ensure that your hire copies are returned before we head to the 
bar.  The location of collection boxes will be pointed out on the day and if you could erase 
beforehand any pencil markings you may have made that would be most appreciated.  If you will 
be singing in the September Kent Choral Celebrations, please feel free to retain your copies of the 
In Windsor Forest and Elgar.

 After the concert, there will be a short drinks reception in the foyer – the audience tickets include a 
complimentary glass of wine or a soft drink.   For choir members (and any subsequent drinks for 
our guests) we shall be running an honesty bar with a recommended donation of £3.  If you have 
the correct change that would obviously make life much easier.


